
 

 

CONTINUING EDUCATION FOR SOCIAL WORKERS AND NURSES 

November 6th 10:00am-12:30pm ET 
Hirst Auditorium, Hospital of the University of Pennsylvania or on 

OncoLink.org  

 

Session 1: The Ins and Outs of Medicare Open Enrollment: What’s 
New for 2015? 

Session 2: The Affordable Care Act: An Update for 2015 
Christina Bach, MBE, MSW, LCSW, OSW-C, OncoLink Education Specialist 

Session 3: The Pennsylvania Medicaid Expansion: What do Healthcare 
Providers Need to Know? 

Heather Klusaritz, MSW, PhD, Director of Community Engagement, Penn Center for Public 
Health Initiatives and Christina Bach, MBE, MSW, LCSW, OSW-C, OncoLink Education 

Specialist 

 

Social work continuing education credits (2.5 hours) are approved for those attending in 
person. 

This session is approved for 2.5 nursing contact hours. The Hospital of the University of 
Pennsylvania Department of Nursing Education, Innovation and Professional Development is 

an approved provider of continuing nursing education by the Pennsylvania State Nurse 
Association, an accredited approver by the American Nurses Credentialing Center’s 

Commission on Accreditation.  
Sessions will be webcast live and available for replay (without CE) via OncoLink; 

www.oncolink.org/webinars 
 

Questions or more information contact: christina.bach@uphs.upenn.edu 
Co-sponsored by the University of Pennsylvania School of Social Policy and Practice 


